
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

We have some VERY exciting OPAL News ... 
 

Your children now attend the first school in Ashford (and 
only the second school in Kent) to achieve Opal Platinum! 

 
Please see the link below on our OPAL Blog on our website for more information on what this 
means: 
 
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-children/opal-playtimes/fantastic-opal-news-weve-
had-our-audit/ 
 
Our huge thanks to all of our staff who have worked hard to give our children the best of the best 
playtimes and also to Mrs Mannering and Miss Pittam who have worked extremely hard to make 
the Opal dream a reality.  
 
Thanks also to all of our children and our families - we couldn't have given our children such a great 
play offer without all of your help, support and donations.  
 
We are very excited to see where our Opal journey takes us next, but for now we are going to enjoy 
a few weeks of marvellous play with our wonderful children 

Reception ❖ PE – Every Monday 
❖ Reception new cohort stay and play sessions – 27/28th June 
❖ Mary Anning class parents evening – 4th July (Sign up closes Friday 30th June) 
❖ Year R Graduation – 19th July, 9.15am 

Year 1 ❖   PE – Monday’s and Tuesday’s 

Year 2 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Tuesday  

Year 3 ❖ PE – Wednesday’s and Thursday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  

Year 4 ❖ Year 4 PE – Every Monday and Wednesday  
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  
❖ Year 4 Camping trip – 12th to 14th July 
❖ Year 4 production at Wyvern – 28th June to parents, 29th June to Wyvern parents 

Please ensure you complete the survey : https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NKFB2BV  

Year 5 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Thursday’s  
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Thursday 
❖ Kew Gardens – Sign up closes 7pm 5th July 

Year 6 ❖ Year 6 prom – 21st July. RSVP: nicole.hume141@btinternet.com 
❖ Year 6 production: Tuesday 18th July 2023, afternoon Showing 14:00 – 15:00 and Wednesday 

19th July 2023, evening Showing 17:00 – 18:00 
❖ On the day(s) that your child is not attending secondary transition days, they should come to 

Repton Manor school as usual. We ask that if they are attending Repton Manor on Monday, 
Tuesday or Wednesday, they come in PE kit and that they wear Outdoor Learning clothes on 
Thursday. 

Whole 
school  

❖ ❌ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  
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❖ OPAL parent lunchtime - THURSDAY 29TH JUNE, 12.15-1.30pm 
❖ Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.  
❖ 10th year celebrations – Come and celebrate 10 years of 

Repton Manor Primary School with us on  
Saturday 8th July (More details to follow)  

 
Useful contacts: 
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

Kent County Council are offering free bus travel on all bus services running in Kent on 24th and 

25th June 2023.  All routes on local bus services will be free to travel on from the first bus in the 
morning until 8pm on both the Saturday and Sunday. There is also no need for a ticket. For more 
information, visit 'Big Free Bus Weekend - Kent County Council'.  
 
Parent Information Sessions: For parents/carers of 0-18 year olds (up to 25 with SEND) 
Ashford Youth Hub, Mabledon Ave, TN24 8BJ 10am - 12pm  
Tuesday 13th June - ADHD and Autism 
27th June - Behaviour 
11th July - Anxiety and Wellbeing 
 

Community  
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